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Virginia A. Buechele
PO Box 243
Pleasant Valley, NY 12569

Dear Ms. Buechele:

As I indicated to you in my most recent e-mail of February 23, 2005, there are other
pertinent county issues that require our attention. As of today, the County Executive
announced the appointment of four senior positions including Commissioner of
Finance, County Attorney, Director of Human Services and Assistant to the County
Executive. We have worked relentlessly over the past few weeks to insure that these
critical areas were stable and that these positions were filled. We now expect to turn
our attention to other priorities including the position of County Historian.

Thank you again for your inquiry.

Sincerely,

Nancy E. Giordano
Assistant to the County Executive

http: \ \www. dutchessny. gov


